
 

 
 
This Valentine’s Day, celebrate a godly love story.  
 
As February 14 approaches we are going to be inundated 
with commercials and online chatter about why we have to 
see Fifty Shades of Grey, a Hollywood film about sex and 
abuse. Then there’s OLD FASHIONED, which is also 
coming to theaters on Valentine’s Day weekend. 
 
Daring to encourage moviegoers to find something beyond 
today’s hook-up culture that leaves people longing for so 
much more, old fashioned is a faith-based movie that 
inspires a genuine hunger for godly romance and healthy 
relationships. 
 
OLD FASHIONED is a heartwarming love story about Clay, 
a former frat boy whose relationship with Christ impacts the 
way he looks at life and relationships, and Amber, a free- 
spirited woman who has felt the pain of dating relationships. 
Together, they attempt the impossible: an old-fashioned 
courtship in contemporary America! 
 
If you believe love is a gift from God to be treasured, then 
OLD FASHIONED is the movie for you! Let’s boldly affirm 
the biblical truth that God’s plan for love—a beautiful 
pathway to relationships filled with forgiveness, healing, and 
grace! See OLD FASHIONED in theaters beginning 
Valentine’s Day weekend.  
 
Learn more at OldFashionedMovie.com. To order tickets 
online for the Saturday night showing of OLD FASHIONED 
at the Century Clackamas Town Center Mall Theater visit 
http://tinyurl.com/oftickets-clackamas 
 
Hollywood’s idea of a love story these days is Fifty Shades of 
Grey… Let’s celebrate that Love is Patient ... Love is Kind ... 

Love is OLD FASHIONED. 

 
Week at a Glance  

 
Today          All-Church Potluck  12:30 pm 
 Sabbath School Council                          1:45 pm 
 Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                    5:26 pm 
 
Sunday  Pathfinders                                               6:00 pm  
 

Tuesday Tuesday Morning Bible Study              11:30 am 
 
Wednesday Prayer Power Group                                7:00 pm 
 
Friday Sunset-Welcome the Sabbath    5:35 pm 
 
Next Sabbath:  Sabbath-School Classes                          9:30 am 
 Offering:  Adventist TV Ministries 
 Worship Service                                     11:00 am 
   Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath                    5:36 pm 
 

 

Do You Have An Urgent Prayer Request?  To start the 
prayer chain please call the church office (503) 661-4100.  

 
 

Contact Information 
 

Church Office Hours 
9-4 Tues. & Wed., 9-3 on Thurs. 

1910 SE 182nd Ave., Portland, OR 97233 
E-Mail: RockwoodAdventist@gmail.com  
Website:  www.RockwoodAdventist.com 

 
Telephone: (503) 661-4100 / WiFi Password: Heisrisen 

 
Join us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/RockwoodAdventist 

 
Support Your Church Financially online at 

www.RockwoodAdventist.com/onlinegiving 
 
Ministers    Everyone       (ucn) ask-them 
Lead Pastor    Gene Heinrich        (503) 781-5799 
Secretary    Kamille Ross        (503) 661-4100 
Deacon Team Leader Today                                                                   Bill Wallace 
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Exploring the Way 
 

Small Groups 
9:30 A.M. to 10:45 A.M. 

 

Please visit our information desk in the lobby for             
a complete list of Sabbath School Groups. We             
have groups for ALL ages!  We invite you to               

join the group of your choice. 
 

Worship 
11:00 A.M. to 12:15 P.M 

 
Welcome Pastor Gene 
 
Praise Time The Praise Team 
 
Prayer Time Jeannie Andrews 
 
Children’s Story Pastor Gene 
 
Our Gift to God          “Church Budget” Everyone 
 
Organ Offertory Barbara Specht 
 
Worship in Song  P.A.E.S. Fifth Grade Choir 
 
Worship in Word     Gene Heinrich 

“Hiding from Love” 
 
Closing Song P.A.E.S. Fifth Grade Choir 
 
Benediction Pastor Gene 
 
Organ Postlude Barbara Specht 
 

Audio Recordings of our weekly Bible Teachings are available 
online or through our media library located in the lobby. 

 

Rockwood Community News 
 
We Welcome P.A.E.S. Fifth Grade Choir, directed by 
Anthony Neely, to our worship service this morning.   
 
All-Church Potluck after the service this morning.  All are 
welcome to join us downstairs for food and fellowship. 
 
Sabbath School Council after the potluck this afternoon, 
about 1:45 pm.  All Adult teachers, Children’s Divisions 
leaders, and the Sabbath School secretaries should attend. 
 
Thailand-Themed Dinner and Entertainment on Sunday, 
February 15, 5:00 to 7:00 pm.  Join us for an evening of great 
food and culture from our Karen families and Pathfinders.  
This is a Pathfinder fundraiser.  A sign-up sheet is on the 
bulletin board.  Reservation deadline is February 7. 
 
Have a Favorite Hymn?  One that we never sing? Teri Cootz 
would like to incorporate all your favorites into the praise 
team repertoire.  You may call her (503) 255-6545 or the 
church office with your unsung favorites. 
 
Pathfinders Need Newspapers! – The Pathfinder club will be 
doing a large decoupage project and need lots, countless, 
many, plenteous, oodles, ample, and a copious and abundant 
supply of your recycled newspapers.  Thank you so much!  
 
A Neon Welcome Sign is Missing from storage.  If you have 
any information on where it might be hiding please contact 
Clyde Nelson at (503) 283-4003. 
 
Big Lake Snow Trip – February 27 to March 1, 2015.  Please 
get this on your calendars!  For registration and info visit 
RockwoodAdventist.com/news_entries/2810   

 
Children’s Safety is a priority at Rockwood Adventist.  The 
Child Protection Policy and Guidelines are available on the 
bulletin board.  Parents please escort your children to the 
restrooms and be aware of their whereabouts at all times. 

 
Other News and Events 

 
Lents 7th Annual Spiritual Needs of Women (aka S.N.O.W. 
Party) will be held on February 8 in the Lents Activity 
Center, 8815 SE Woodstock Blvd., Portland, from 9:30 am to 
3:00 pm.  This is for all area women.  Additional details on 
the bulletin board. Please call (503) 774-7290 and register by 
leaving your name and how many are in your party.   
 
Are You a Widow?  If so we have a lovely catered Valentine 
Luncheon and program for you on Sunday, February 15, at 
11:30 am at the Spring Hill Country Club, 155 Country Club 
Lane, in Albany.  To register contact Tawny at (541) 367-4913 
or tawnysusan@yahoo.com.  Mail your $15.00 check to her at 
4913 Mimosa Circle, Sweet Home, OR 97386.   
 
Portland Adventist Academy Constituency Meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, February 24, at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Portland Adventist Elementary School would like to invite 
all prospective 2015/2016 Kindergartners, First Graders and 
their parents, to a fun filled Kindergarten/1st Round-Up on 
Thursday, February 26.  Registration starts at 5:10 pm.   
 
Big Lake Camp Registration - Are you ready for the 
summer? Registration for Big Lake Youth Camp 2015 opened 
on February 1st at 10:00 am. For more information and to 
register online please visit www.biglake.org  
 
Marriage Conversion Weekend - Do you want more in your 
marriage? Have you secretly wondered what God had in 
mind when He put the two of you together for life? Would 
you like to learn biblical principles and practical tools that 
can grow your marriage into a relationship characterized by 
security, contentment, intimacy and joy? Richie and Timi 
Brower share how their own marriage was nearly destroyed 
and then converted into something better than they had ever 
dreamed of. Convert your marriage too! February 21, 9:00 
a.m. to 6:30 p.m. Fee includes lunch.  Register online at 
vancouver-marriage-conversion.eventbrite.com   


